
South Bend Chapter’s SUCCESS Tutoring Program 

 

End of Year Volunteer Report 

 

Thank you for all you have given to St. Adalbert School this past year: your time, your talent and 

your generous friendship to the children.  Thank you for responding positively to the request to 

help the children.  In preparation for a report to the CCS Board and to the Principal, we would 

appreciate your evaluation of the program. In addition to the folders you kept on individual 

children, please complete the survey below and include any anecdotal evidence you might 

provide.  Please return to the CCS Center by (date). 
 

1. With which teacher did you work this year?  

 

2. In general, what did you do for this teacher?  

 

 

 

 

3. What do you think went particularly well? 

 

 

 

 

4. Do you have an anecdote about a particularly successful moment in your tutoring sessions? 

 

 

 

 

5. What suggestions do you have for changes in the program? 

 

 

 

 

6. What additional ways do you think the SUCCESS program can contribute to the school? 

 

 

 

 

7. If there was one thing you would like to see changed about the partnership with the school,   

    what would it be? 

 

 

 

 

8. Will you be returning to the SUCCESS program in the Fall? 
 


